
 
 
 

MINUTES  
AUDITORS MEETING 
FEBRUARY 8, 2023 

 
 

The meeting came to order at 2:10 P.M. via Zoom.  In attendance: Nancy 
Matthews, Regina Lawrence, Kristen Esty 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the Pomfret Auditors to review and  
formally adopt the Statement of Accounts to appear in the FY 2022 Pomfret 
Annual Report.  During the meeting on February 8, 2023, the Pomfret Town 
Auditors discussed and agreed to formally adopt the Statement of Accounts  
to appear in the FY2022 Pomfret Town Report.  The motion was made by 
Regina Lawrence and seconded by Kristen Esty.  The vote was unanimous. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
Nancy Matthews 
Regina Lawrence 
Kristen Esty 
 

 
 
 
 


